



FREE Spring Cleanup Marks Our 30th Anniversary

April 9, 2024

Program serves Lower Windsor Township residents

YORK, Pa. (April 9, 2024) – Modern Landfill's annual FREE spring cleanup for Lower Windsor Township residents marks its 30th anniversary this month.

Since its inception, the cleanup program has provided the community with more than \$450,000 in FREE disposal services. (Modern Landfill hosts a similar cleanup each fall, too.)

The weeklong event begins Monday, April 15 and runs through Friday, April 19. (The landfill is no longer open Saturdays.) Hundreds of residents usually take advantage of this signature event, which is part of Modern Landfill's commitment to being a good neighbor.

The cleanup is open only to Lower Windsor Township residents, and a coupon is required. Residents can obtain a coupon on Page 7 of the township newsletter. Copies of the newsletter are also available at the township office. There is a limit of two coupons per household. Proof of residency is required.

The cleanup runs from 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. The newsletter lists information about what items can and cannot be accepted at the landfill. (Note that the newsletter's times are incorrect, as there is no drop-off on Saturday.)

The annual cleanup program is included in the host agreement Modern Landfill has with Lower Windsor Township. The host agreement is the result of good-faith negotiations between the township and the landfill to ensure long-term support for local government services and community initiatives that benefit residents.

Learn more at modernlandfillpa.com.